
MIAA Tennis Committee Meeting Highlights – Feb. 28, 2023, Virtual 
 
The Tennis Committee met virtually on Feb. 28, 2023 
 
Minutes of the Oct. 18, 2023 meeting were moved and approved. 
 
Spring Tournament 2023 Update: Planning for 2023 was discussed.  Update to the committee 
of cutoff date and seeding planning.  Sites are being secured and finalized plans are underway 
with MIT for state finals. 

  
Individual Tennis Tournament:  N. Schlierf spoke about a recent meeting of January 25, 2023, 
with TC representatives and TMC representatives.  During the meeting (with TMC members) 
discussion included individual aspects different than many other MIAA sports, consistency, no 
active coaches’ association to pick up, as well as other challenges.  Continued discussion can 
take place. 
 
Alignments 2023-25 were mentioned with deadlines for schools to appeal.  TMC alignment 
committee will hear all appeals.  TC representatives will be part of the appeals. 
 
Next committee meeting schedule for Fall 2023 location Franklin Office. 
 


